
Warning  for  those  driving
during the eclipse
Nevada Department of Transportation officials are reminding
motorists to drive safely as an eclipse darkens Nevada skies
on Aug. 21.

In Northern Nevada, the sun will be as much as 90 percent
eclipsed during mid-morning hours of Aug. 21.

Approximately 200 million people, nearly two-thirds of the
country’s population, live within a day’s drive of the path of
the  full  solar  eclipse,  according  to  the  Federal  Highway
Administration.

While  Nevada  is  not  in  the  path  of  the  total  eclipse,
neighboring states will be. The federal agency is warning
drivers of potential increased traffic as viewers travel to
states directly impacted by the eclipse.

Expect potential traffic changes as people travel to eclipse
viewing areas:

Do not pull over to the side of the highway to view the
eclipse as that could pose a great danger to you and
other motorists.
Do not try to take pictures or video of the eclipse
while driving.
Do  not  look  directly  at  the  eclipse  without  proper
eyewear.
Allow plenty of time to reach your destination.
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